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CEO Message
I am excited to share that GMFCU has 

done well in 2024 and what a few of our 

plans are for 2025!   

The GMFCU Team continues to learn 

and evolve our skills as we expand our 

footprint into the five new counties.  You 

will see new faces on the Team in 2025 

as we open more offices in Greenwood and beyond.    

GMFCU will be rebranding our name to TRU Federal Credit Union on January 2, 2025.  This will encompass our 

mission: “To radically impact the lives of our Members and the Communities we serve with Trust, Respect, and 

Unity!”  For more details visit our website for frequently asked questions regarding the change.  You can expect 

the same amazing service from the staff you have come to know.    

The Team here will look for ways to better your experience as a Member/Owner of this organization. We will do 

our BEST to exceed your expectation in all we do. 

There will be opportunities for you to volunteer on our Board of Directory’s and Supervisory Committee’s in 2025.  

Please consider being part of this exciting time for your Financial Institution.  If you are interested in a position, 

please submit your information and contact details to the Nominating Committee.  You may deliver or mail your 

submission to 617 East Durst Avenue, Greenwood SC, 29649.  

Thank you for being Our Member!! 

Wishing you and your families a very 

Merry Christmas and Happy New 

Year!!

Philip Heinlen
Philip Heinlen, CEO
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Check out our landing page for more information 
on our rebrand and frequently asked questions!
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EASY BROWNIE RECIPE

Get a 
Head Start! 
The holiday season may be over, but it’s never 
too early to start planning for next year! Open a 
Christmas Club account today and start saving for a 
stress-free holiday season. With regular contributions, 
you’ll have a fund ready when the holiday shopping 
season arrives, so you can focus on what really 
matters – spending time with loved ones. Start small, 
grow your savings, and watch your holiday dreams 
come to life, one deposit at a time. Don’t wait – open 
your account today and make next Christmas your 
best one yet!

New Features! 
Great news! Our debit 
cards now support Google 
Pay and Apple Pay, making 
your shopping experience 
more convenient than ever. 
Whether you're in-store or online, 
you can now make quick, secure 
payments with just a tap of your 
phone. Simply add your card 
to your Google or Apple wallet 
and you're ready to go. Enjoy 
faster, safer, and more seamless 
transactions every time you 
shop! 

E-Statements
At Greenwood Municipal, we offer our members the option to receive 
e-statements. We believe this is the most efficient, cost-effective, and 
straightforward method to deliver statements to our members. By 
switching to e-statements you can declutter, reduce paper waste, and 
access important documents easily from anywhere!


